OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE

4" September 2001

Mr and Mrs Ferguson

Dear Mr and Mrs Ferguson

At our meeting on Monday Dr. Ashenhurst kindly agreed that she would pass on
Rachel’s Hospital notes to you.

I now enclose copies of Rachel’s Hospital notes. If you wish to ask any questions
regarding the notes I will do my best to provide you with answers.

Please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

MRS STELLA BURNSIDE
CHIEF EXECUTIVE

RF - ALTNAGELVIN 022-083-214




